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Research Analysis 

 

The committee amendment to HB 3254 removes the prohibition that the salary of a juvenile 

bureau director may not be greater than 90% of the salaries of county Class A officers.  

 

Prepared By: Anna Rouw 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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